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2022 
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Happy New Year! We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and enjoyed spending time with your family and friends. 

 

Looking back at last term, we have so much to celebrate!  A particular highlight was the Early Years Christmas Performance 

and Class 10’s Christmas event. The children did extremely well and confidently joined in and learnt lots of songs!! It was 

also lovely to see so many parents/carers come to watch. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

ongoing support this year. 

 

We  have loved having daily opportunities and activities in the outdoor areas within school. As it can start to get quite cold at 

this time of year we would like to remind parents & carers to bring their child to school with a warm coat, hat and gloves. We 

encourage children to explore and develop their  independence, problem solving and resilience through exciting and creative 

activities outdoors, so it is important that children are wrapped up warm for this. 

 

This Spring term we will continue to build on opportunities with our children, including more exciting outdoor learning 

activities! 

Our focus this term is also on attendance- we are currently monitoring this and encouraging children to come to school 

daily, so that they do not miss important teaching and learning opportunities. 

 

Wishing you all the best for 2022! 

Kind regards 

 

Miss L Firman and the Early Years Team 
 

The Early Years 

Team says: 
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Through our topic ‘Once Upon a Time’ we will 

 be learning about lots of different things: 

 We will be sharing a range of traditional tales and other 

stories. 

 We will be having opportunities to share our favourite 

stories. 

 We will be going on story hunts and walks in our outdoor 

environment. 

 We will be retelling stories in the correct sequence and 

changing them. 

 We will be involved in a range of role play activities 

 We will getting creative and using our imaginations! 

   
 

 

 

                             

 

 

WINTER 

 

REMEMBER YOUR 

 HAT     SCARF   GLOVES 
 

 

 

 
WARM COAT 

 

  
 

Thank you 

 
 


